
  

 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
TOWN OF BANCROFT 

DECEMBER 17, 2020 
 

 
Mayor Donna McKneely called the meeting held via ZOOM to order at 7:00 pm.  Council members present:  

Wally Harper, Bethany Adkins, Jami Hayes, Dave McClung and Marie Dailey.   

 

Councilwoman Adkins moved to accept the minutes as presented.  Councilman Harper then moved to 

approve the financial statement and Councilwoman Adkins moved to pay the invoices (all motions 

passed).   

 

Council then discussed the Christmas Light challenge and council submitted votes on who they think had 

the best Christmas light display in town.  First place went to Jack & Shirley Dailey; 2nd place to Bill Wick 

and 3rd place to Speedy & Angie Arthur.  We will get a picture uploaded to the Town Facebook page and 

post for all to see. 

 

Councilwoman Hayes attended the Putnam County Commission meeting and announced that the Town of 

Bancroft was selected for another grant for the park for 2021!  Commissioner Skidmore noted that he sees 

people at the Bancroft Park all the time!  Project completion will be 12/31/21 and max amount is $21,500 

with a match of $4,300 from the town.  Council then discussed bids and drawing up a contract for the 

work and timeframe to be completed in.  Recorder reminded the council to remember this during March 

budget session. 

 

The park bathrooms have been winterized.  Councilman Harper has been working on streetlight 

reconciliation, since there are three lights we are being charged for that they couldn’t find.  Ms. Watson, 

our account representative, will go back 6 months and issue a credit for those lights. 

 

Councilwoman Adkins stated that the town Facebook page has been popular, and to please forward any 

info to her.  Councilman Harper said that Fire Department will be doing a Christmas parade thing for 

Hometown Elementary on Tuesday, 12/22 starting at 1pm.  They will follow the bus route and Santa will 

be present! 

 

Mayor McKneely noted that we have several bags of salt available, which will be at the Post Office and by 

the park bathroom area. 

 

With no further business to discuss, meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm.   

           

 

               

        _______________________________________ 

DONNA MCKNEELY, Mayor 


